
Our topic this term is ‘Turrets and Tiaras’. The children will be 

learning all about Castles and the people who used to live in them. 

Our English texts include ‘Rapunzel’ by Bethan Woollvin and ‘Where 

the wild things are’ by Maurice Sendak.  

Amazing activities this term will include designing and making their 

own coat of arms and shields, building a model castle, testing 

materials to help Rapunzel escape from her tower (who needs a 

prince, hey?!) as well as brewing bubbling potions.  

For our ‘Stunning Start’ we followed a trail of clues to find a treasure 

chest filled with everything a knight would need for a battle. The 

children discovered ‘quest cards’ which showed them the challenges 

to complete throughout the term to eventually be dubbed knights 

and dames. The children were very excited to receive their special 

quests and are keen to get started! 


